
Michelle A. Robinson 
Assistant Vice President 
Regulatory Affairs Florida 

One Tampa City Center 
Post Office Box 110. FLTC0616 
Tampa, Florida 33601-0110 

Phone 813 483-2526 
Fax 813 223-4888 
michelie.robinson@verizon.com 

September 21, 2001 

Mr. Charles H. Hill, Director 
Division of Policy Analysis & 
Intergovernmental Liaison 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahasee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Mr. Hill: 

Re: Year 2001 ILEC Local Competition Report Follow-up Data Request 

As requested in your letter dated September 7, 2001, attached are Verizon 
Florida Inc.'s responses to Staffs request for competitive data at the central 
office rather than the exchange level. Please be advised that the responses are 
proprietary and are being filed under a claim of confidentiality as specified in 
Chapter 364.183, F.S. and Commission Rule 25-22.006(5) . The confidential 
data contains the number of resold residential and business lines and unbundled 
loops by central office by ALEC. Verizon believes the ALECs would consider this 
information highly competitive. 

Should you require additional information, please contact Linda Rossy at (813) 
483-2525. 
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